
 

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US for a conversation about 
our 21st century educational mission and the 
challenges we face with aging, deteriorated 
school facilities.  

Families are welcome.  
Refreshments will be provided.  

For more information contact high schools 
directly at phone numbers on the map, 
or contact Orange Unified School District 
Superintendent Michael Christensen at: 
opinions@orangeusd.org or 714-628-4482. 

Please join me at an upcoming town hall meeting for a 
conversation about your community hospital. Your opinions 
are important to us. Refreshments will be provided. 

town hall meetings

Orange Unified School District

Serving the communities of

ORANGE  
ANAHEIM HILLS  
VILLA PARK 
and portions of 
SANTA ANA  
GARDEN GROVE
and UNINCORPORATED  
CANYON AREAS  
OF ORANGE COUNTY

Tuesday, April 26  
Starts at 6:00 pm

El Modena High School 
School Cafeteria 
3920 Spring Street 
Orange, CA 92869

  (714) 997-6331

Monday, April 25  
Starts at 6:00 pm

Villa Park High School 
Performing Arts Center 
18042 Taft Avenue  
Villa Park, CA 92861

  (714) 532-8020

Thursday, April 21  
Starts at 6:00 pm

Canyon High School 
School Cafeteria 
220 S. Imperial Hwy. 
Anaheim, CA 92807

  (714) 532-8000

Thursday, April 28  
Starts at 6:00 pm

Orange High School 
School Cafeteria 
525 N. Shaffer Street  
Orange, CA 92867

  (714) 997-6211

LEARN MORE AT:  

www.OrangeUSD.org

 
Attend the  

Town Hall Meeting  
that’s most convenient  

for you.



Dear Parents and Neighbors: 

Have you visited any of your local public schools lately? If you haven’t,  

you should. 

Every day thousands of students attend school on Orange Unified (OUSD) 

school sites. Although well maintained, many of our school facilities are 

now 40 to 60 years old and have NEVER been renovated. 

Our 2014 school bond proposal narrowly lost, falling less than 200 votes 

short of the threshold to pass. While disappointing, we continue to seek 

opportunities to reach out and listen even more carefully to OUSD parents 

and voters to help us develop a proposal that our community  

can support. 

Accordingly, I want to invite you to attend one of four OUSD Town Hall 

Meetings hosted by our local high schools, for an important conversation 

about your schools. As OUSD parents, residents and taxpayers, you own 

these schools. Your opinions are important to us. Please—make time to 

attend. We are listening! Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael L. Christensen 

Superintendent, Orange Unified School District

PARENTS, PROPERTY OWNERS & COMMUNITY MEMBERS: Please attend. Your input matters! 
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1401 North Handy Street 
Orange, CA  92867  
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ORANGE  
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OF ORANGE COUNTY

attend to learn:
E	How 21st century teaching and learning is changing 

the way OUSD students prepare for success in life. 

E	 The challenges of aging, deteriorating school facilities 
and how they threaten our local quality of education 
and quality of life.

E	 Tour OUSD school facilities. See for yourself— 
our facility needs are REAL.  
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